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Our Gift Shop will be open on January 6
      2015/12/18  

   

Due to technical reasons, our Gift Shop will be closed on Tuesday January 5, 2016. Personal pick-up
of Birthday Packages will be not be affected by this closure.
 

 

Dear Visitors,

Due to technical reasons, our Gift Shop will be closed on Tuesday January 5, 2016. Personal pick-up
of Birthday Packages will be not be affected by this closure.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and kindly ask for your patience.
2015/12/18 - 14:48 
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